
The deadline to submit eligible expenses was extended for the Enhanced Agri-Food Workplace 
Protection Program until March 12, 2021.  
 

Eligible submissions for project costs incurred on or after March 15, 2020 are received and 
assessed on a continuous basis, while funding is available or until March 12, 2021. Please take 
advantage of the funding if you have any outstanding claims or additional purchases that may 
qualify.  
 

For more information on eligible expenses, use the link: 
http://www.omafra.gov.on.ca/english/about/agrifoodprogram.htm 
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